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Portfolio overview
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Key achievements over the past 12 months

The portfolio is focused on supporting local communities 

and Victorians in need:

› More than $43 million annually for the Neighbourhood 

House Coordination Program

› $22.4 million annually for the Support for Carers 

Program, and a further $9.5 million to provide 

additional respite for carers.

› $7.4 million to 57 community and volunteer-based 

organisations across the state, delivering on the Victorian 

Government’s 2022 election commitments

› $10 million for two new Foodbank Hubs which 

are now open in Ballarat and Morwell

› Grants of up to $100,000 awarded to 28 men’s sheds
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Continuing to invest in local communities in 2024-25

› The 2024-25 Victorian State Budget delivers $3.5 million to:

» continue support for operations of regional food relief hubs

in Albury-Wodonga, Shepparton, Mildura, Bendigo, 

Warrnambool and Geelong

» provide grants to support state-wide food relief providers 

and improve distribution of food relief into regional areas

» deliver a new grants program to help volunteer-based 

and community-led organisations meet local demand 

for food relief.

» An additional $2.5 million in the Budget will provide direct 

grants to neighbourhood houses 

for food relief activities.
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Accessibility statement and publisher information

To receive this presentation in another format email DFFH PAEC <dffhpaec@dffh.vic.gov.au>.

Authorised and published by the Victorian Government, 1 Treasury Place, Melbourne.

© State of Victoria, Australia, Department of Families, Fairness and Housing, June 2024.

Except where otherwise indicated, the images in this presentation show models and illustrative settings only, and do not 

necessarily depict actual services, facilities or recipients of services. This presentation may contain images of deceased 

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples.

In this presentation, ‘Aboriginal’ refers to both Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people. ‘Indigenous’ or ‘Koori/Koorie’ is 

retained when part of the title of a report, program or quotation.

Available at < https://www.parliament.vic.gov.au/get-involved/inquiries/inquiry-into-the-2024-25-budget-

estimates/hearings>.

https://www.parliament.vic.gov.au/get-involved/inquiries/inquiry-into-the-2024-25-budget-estimates/hearings
https://www.parliament.vic.gov.au/get-involved/inquiries/inquiry-into-the-2024-25-budget-estimates/hearings
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